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Airport night works 
 
Ballina Byron Gateway Airport (BBGA) will carry out pavement works to the airport aprons on  
29 March and 3 May from 6pm until approximately 2am, weather permitting. 
 
The works will require additional lighting and generate night noise.  
 
BBGA apologises for any inconvenience caused from these essential works. 
 
For further information, please contact Council on 1300 864 444. 
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